
 
 

 

  

 

20 December 2018 

Dear Parents and carers, 

RE: Y1 & Y2 TRIP TO AEROSPACE BRISTOL 

Year 1 and Year 2 are planning an exciting visit on Wednesday 30th January to visit 
Aerospace Bristol.  The children will have a tour of the museum and will be taking part in 
their Right Stuff workshop.   

To cover the cost of the trip, we need a voluntary contribution of £12.40 (£6.20 for Pupil 
Premium children). This covers the cost of the coach as well as the entrance fees and a 
small goody bag. Although the cost of the trip is voluntary, in reality the trip will not be able 
to take place unless costs are met.  We therefore ask that your contributions be paid and 
permission given on ParentPay by: Wednesday 9th January, at the very latest. We apologise 
for the short notice for this trip, but this is the only date we are able to arrange.   

On the day, your child will need to have a packed lunch, which will be provided from the 
school kitchen. If you would prefer to provide your own please let the office know as soon 
as possible. Please also provide your child with plenty to drink but nothing fizzy. 

We will be leaving school at 9:15 am and will return at the end of the school day. Full school 
uniform needs to be worn for the trip, along with sensible shoes.  No spending money will 
be required. 

If you would like to accompany us on our visit, please speak to a member of the office 
team. Your help would be greatly appreciated. 

If you have any questions about this activity, please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us. 

Kind Regards, 

The Key Stage One Team 
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